
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING, JANUARY 29, 2007 

 
 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY MET IN 
SPECIAL SESSION WITH THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
                               Dick Downey                         Chairman 
                               Kit Shy                                   Vice-chair 
                               Carole Custer                         Commissioner 
                               Ric Ferron                              County Administrator 
                               Debbie Livengood                 Clerk to the Board 
 
Also present was Christy Kesselring from the Zoning Office and Nora Drenner. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm for the purpose of conducting interviews for 
those individuals that are interested in being appointed to the Planning Commission, 
Board of Zoning Adjustment, or as an alternate to either board. 
 
Christy Kesselring started each interview with stating what was involved with being 
appointed to either board as a member, or as an alternate.  She explained that there are 
eleven site tours, eleven meetings, workshops, and information packets that need to be 
read and researched prior to the meetings.  The Board explained that there would be a 
total of four questions asked of each person.  Each commissioner, along with Christy 
would ask the same question of each person.  The questions asked were:  1) How much 
time do you think it will take on an average each month to serve on this board?  2) Why 
do you want to serve on this board?  3) What strengths and background will you bring to 
this board?  4) What do you believe will be the most important land use issues within the 
next three years? 
 
There were five individuals interviewed.  They were Joe Arbuckle, Pete LoPresti, Bill 
Donley, Vic Barnes, John Campbell and Dorothy Nepa.   
 
Being no further business, the Board adjourned at 8:45pm.  
 


